
 
 
 

will be working with First Baptist, Winchester to collect Migrant Kits 

to be given to the migrant workers. The workers will be arriving in our area 
around the end of August to the first of September. If your church would like to 
contribute to this worthwhile ministry please complete your bags with the fol-
lowing items:  
 Deodorant       Toothpaste & Toothbrush 
 Soap        Shampoo & hair brush 
 Bug repellent       Wash cloth & towel 
 
 Please use cloth bags to collect your items in. Completed kits may be brought 
to First Baptist, Winchester or to the Associational office by August 20.    
We are asking folks to please stick to the items listed and please use regular 
sized items. We are working through the migrant camps and they would like all  
workers to receive the same items. If you have any questions please contact 
Michele at the associational office. 
 

  

Council & Ministry Teaming Meetings 

July 10, 2018  ~  First, Front Royal  
 

   5:30—Council Mtg 
   6:30—Team Mtg 

 
July 4– Independence Day 

          Office Closed 

 

July 10– Council  Meeting– 5:30 pm 

First, Front Royal  
 
July 10 ~Ministry Team Mtg– 
6:30   First, Front Royal 

(Note Mtgs moved from 4th) 
 
July 17-Leadership Luncheon 
(Pastors & Staff)  12:00 pm 
Perkins/Winchester 
 
August 20- Migrant Bags Due 
 
August 21 ~Leadership Luncheon 
(Pastors & Staff)  12:00 pm 
Perkins/Winchester 

Upcoming Events 

Summer Update 2018 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Summer 
            Time 

 
 
 
 
Churches Growing Together 

Mission Statement 
The Shenandoah Baptist  Association is a fellowship of autonomous Baptist Churches dedicated to mutual 
support,  equipping of churches, and the fulfillment of the Great Commission by combining resources to 
engage in missions. 

 
Vision Statement 

To have a strong, viable, well-supported missions/ministry presence in every community in the 
Shenandoah Valley. 

P.O. Box 950   
Front Royal, VA 22630  

ww.sbaonline.org 
540-635-4886 

 

Freedom Center Ministries in Lynch, Kentucky needs your help. 
 
Lynch, Kentucky is a mining town that no longer has a mine.  In recent years, the 
community has been hit by extreme unemployment and poverty, with many of the 
associated problems stemming from them.  Freedom Center Ministries, run by missionaries George and Robin 
Lewis, serves the communities of Lynch and Cumberland Kentucky, with  clothing, ministry to families and new  
mothers, coupled with care, compassion, and grace. 
 
In preparation for the colder months, Charles Town Baptist Church will send a team to serve, and we will bring 
whatever clothing we can  
donate.  The needs are for good, clean, and serviceable winter clothing for children and adults, men and wom-
en.  Sweaters, coats, flannel shirts, jeans and corduroy pants.   

 
The trip is scheduled for September 9, so we would like to have all donations No later than  
September 1st, to give us time to organize and pack.  Financial support is welcome. You 
may bring your donations to the associational office or to Charles Town Baptist Church.  So  if 
you have gently used children or adult winter clothing please consider giving for this mission 
trip.    
 
 


